1486 Rosedale Avenue PO Box 1215 Bucyrus, OH 44820 March 22, 2023

Dear Bucyrus City Schools Board of Education,

Please accept this as my resignation from the position of Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent of Bucyrus City Schools effective April 1, 2023, for personal and professional reasons.

It has been my honor and privilege to serve Bucyrus City Schools for the past 9 years.

I wish the Bucyrus City School District growth and every success in the future.

Sincerely,

Deborah E. Musick

cc: Superintendent Robert A. Britton

Delerat & Granica

Personnel file